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Dear Parents and carers, 
 
This week in school has been busy for everyone. The children have settled so quickly and with incredible ease.  
 
Thank you to all the parents who attended year 2 and year 6 curriculum evenings. They were very successful.  
 
Presentations have been put onto the website of the evenings for parents who were 
unable to attend. We have discussed the timing of the meetings and will look in the 
future to make the second meeting later so that we can support parents who are at work. 
 
We have a busy week ahead of us with curriculum meetings for year 1 and year 4. In class, 
the children are enjoying the new curriculum with different year groups having been on 
visits and planning visits. 
 
As always, thank you for your support 
 
Mrs Carlyle 

 

 

Key upcoming dates: 

Wednesday 21st September: School Streets 

information session – 9am (INFANT HALL) 

Thursday 22nd September: School Streets volunteer 

steward training – 9am (INFANT HALL)  

 

Monday 26th September: School Streets launch 

Friday 30th September: Macmillan Coffee Morning 

Curriculum Meetings 
These will take place at 3.30pm and repeated at 
4.30pm. All resources will be published on our website 
for families who are unable to attend. 
 
Tuesday 20th September:  Year 1 
Thursday 22nd September:  Year 4 
Tuesday 27th September:  Year R 
Wednesday 28th September:  Year 3 
Thursday 29th September:  Year 5 

Phonics Open Morning 
Parents will be invited to arrive at the infant hall at 
9am for an introduction to how we teach phonics at 
KACP before having the opportunity to observe a 
lesson in their child’s year group. We expect this event 
to last no longer than an hour in total. 
 
Tuesday 11th October:   Year R 
Wednesday 12th October:  Year 1 
Thursday 13th October:   Year 2 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
Our Value Champions this week… 

Year 1 

Koala Class Dingo Class Wombat Class Emu Class 

Sully – Teamwork 
Sofia - Challenge 

 Aaron – Challenge  
Alessia - Independence 

Knox – Challenge 
Ewan - Independence 

 
Year 2 

Meerkat Class Flamingo Class Zebra Class Giraffe Class 

Lawrence - Creativity Logan - responsibility Hudson - Resilience Riley T - Resilience 

 
Year 3 

Ra Class Anubis Class Hathor Class Horus Class 

Jenson – Challenge 
Belle – Responsibility  

Angelica – Kindess 
Oliver – Challenge   

Fraser – Challenge 
Emily – Independence  

Carmen – Challenge 
Dennis – Independence  

 
Year 4 

Neptune Class Venus Class Apollo Class Minerva Class 

Daphne – Kindness 
Kaylan – Challenge  

Tony – Teamwork 
Jenson – Teamwork  

Carmen – Challenge 
Sophia – Independence  

Theo – Responsibility 
Maisie – Responsibility  

 
Year 5 

Fiennes Class Sharman Class Peake Class McArthur Class 

Jessica – Responsibility 
Theo – Independence  

Pixie – Kindness 
Phoebe – Independence  

Ivy – Teamwork 
Iona – Teamwork  

Teigan – Kindess 
Spencer – Challenge  

 
Year 6 

Seacole Class Brunel Class Carroll Class Pankhurst Class 

 Daisy – Independence 
Rae-Jo – Independence  

Hope – Challenge 
Sidney – Resilience  

Ethan – Independence  
Aliona – Resilience  

 

 

Attendance 

Which classes got 100% 
attendance last week? 

Which classes got the best 
attendance last week? 

Turtle Class – Year R (98.1%) 
 Year R – Turtle Class (100%) 
 Year 1 – Emu Class (95.3%) 
 Year 2 – Zebra Class (98.1%) 
 Year 3 – Ra Class (99%) 
 Year 4 - Minerva Class (98%) 
 Year 5 – Sharman Class (97.3%) 
 Year 6 – Brunel (96.6%) 

Which year groups had the best 
attendance last week? 

Infant School – Year R 
Junior School – Year 3 (97%) 

How many classes met our school 
target of 96% last week? 

13 out of 28 
Let’s do better this week! 

 


